From:

To: Forward Planning
Subject: Objection to the planning application
Date: 18 June 2024 11:09:59

[You don't often get email from

** Warning External Email **

This should not be allowed as it is an over development and an eyesore. It will also put pressure on the local
amenities and road network.

Kirit Thakrar

Sent from my iPhone





